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7th December 2023 
 

 
Christmas Party Day – Thursday 21st December 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are holding our Class Christmas Parties in school on on Thursday 21st December, and would 
like to invite all children to come to school in their party clothes.   
 
We would also like to remind parents that school will close for the Christmas break at 2pm on 
Friday 22nd December – normal school uniform to be worn. 
 
We return to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 8.30am. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
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